


 

10.  The library survey was discussed.  The survey presented positive areas for growth.  For 

example students expressed a desire for reading clubs/groups. 

 

11.  The creation of an additional library staff position – Staff Librarian – was announced. 

 

12.  Discussion about acquisition of databases was discussed.  There was strong agreement that 

added databases were necessary when GSC is offering masters degrees.  Many committee 

members expressed the need for PsychINFO as it is the standard in the psychology field. 

 

13.  Discussion about important dates in the spring semester, including the 150th anniversary 

celebration. 

 

Bob Hutton moved to adjourn. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 1:05 PM 

 

 


